
What’s new at Braemar?

New Hospital Site Purchased

A superb site for our new hospital has been purchased.

That site is “The Nest” property on the corner of Ohaupo Road and Kahikatea Drive 
previously owned by The Salvation Army.

The first stage of the development will allow us to relocate our Tainui Street hospital 
plus build in some additional capacity. The second stage will see our day hospital 
in Knox Street relocated.

At over 1.6 hectares the site is much larger than required for our current needs and 
allows plenty of room for expansion in the future.

Return-to-Theatre Indemnity

Braemar Hospital is 100% owned by the Braemar Charitable Trust. As part of their 
charitable obligations the Trust has recently introduced a ‘return-to-theatre indemnity’ 
that meets the hospital costs for uninsured patients should an unexpected return-
to-theatre be necessary.

Why choose a Braemar hospital?

Special Care Unit (ICU / HDU)

The unit meets the post-operative needs of patients requiring ventilation or close 
monitoring following major surgery.

Affordable Private Healthcare

The fees charged by Braemar Hospital are very competitive. 

Braemar Hospital is not listed on the stock exchange, we do not have to pay large 
dividends to private shareholders, we are not run remotely by a parent company, 
and we do not have to make a contribution to the running of a corporate head office. 

Any surpluses generated are dedicated to the ongoing investment in medical equipment, 
instruments and facilities – for the benefit of the hospital, Associates and their 
patients.

Accepts All Health Insurance Companies

Braemar Hospital accepts all patients – regardless of which insurance company they 
may belong to, or indeed, regardless of whether they have insurance cover or not.



Quality Services

Braemar Day Hospital was the first hospital in New Zealand to gain 
certification under the new Day-stay Surgery and Procedures Standard 
(NZS 8164:2005), for a full three year period. 

Braemar Hospital has Certification under the Health and Disability 
Sector Standards (Safety) Act also for a full three year period.

Patient Satisfaction Surveys show that 99% of our patients rank our 
service as ‘Excellent’ or ‘Above Average’.

Choice and Flexibility
An ageing population, increasing demands and expectations, and the 
cost of new technologies provide challenges for both the private and 
public health sectors. 

Medical and technological advancements have increased our ability to treat disease 
and injury. This has led to a greater expectation as to what should be achieved by 
the health sector. In the public sector the increase in complex surgery has come at 
the expense of lower cost surgery such as hernias and varicose veins, and the rationing 
system of waiting lists has led to these, and more complex procedures, being 
completed in the private sector.

Private healthcare offers choice and flexibility. It also offers access to some of the 
best Specialists in a timely manner without the restrictions of a waiting list. 

At Braemar patients can be assured of a quality service at competitive rates.

Visit our website for more details:  www.braemarhospital.co.nz 

Quality care does cost less at Braemar hospitals.
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